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PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

I pledge allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America, and to the Republic for which it stands, one Nation under God, 
indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

Chemics, the MHS fall blood drive will be happening this coming Friday, Nov. 5th.  Every donation that we get can be used to save up 
to 3 lives - if you are at least 16 years old then you can be a literal lifesaver by donating!  Come see Mr. Yoder in room 218 by the end 
of the day on Thursday to sign up! 

Calling all singers, dancers, actors, and musicians! Let your talent shine! Be sure and sign up for the year's biggest show, Rhapsody 
Rendezvous! Auditions for Emcee's are on November 8th. Auditions for individual and group acts will be held on November 10th and 
November 11th. Audition packets and Sign-up sheets are on the bulletin board outside the attendance office. There will be two 
performances of Rhapsody on Saturday December 4th. 

To all interested girls playing soccer in the Spring, there will be a team meeting Friday Nov 12 at 2:30pm in the cafeteria.  

Hello, Girls!...and boys and non-binary peeps. MHS Drama's Winter Musical, "The Hello Girls," will be auditioning on Monday and 
Tuesday, Nov. 22nd and 23rd from 3:30-5:30. The untold true story of the women switchboard operators who served on the front lines 
in the trenches of World War I, "The Hello Girls," will be performed for the first time in our region on Central's stage. Come make history 
with us! No prior experience is necessary. Students should plan on attending both days of auditions and to sing one minute of their 
favorite show tune. See Ms. Cummins with any questions. 

MHS Drama will be traveling to the Wharton Center on Friday, Dec. 10th after school to see the Broadway touring production of 
Hadestown. This new musical is the reimagined story of Orpheus and Eurydice told with a little bit of jazz and a lot of Broadway magic. 
The cost for the trip for students is $50 which includes your ticket and partial coverage of the charter bus. Tickets are available on a 
first come, first served basis and are open to all MHS students, regardless if you have been in an MHS production. Please see Ms. 
Cummins to secure your spot! 

Project 111 would like to remind you that as a young driver, you are at risk of high crash rates because of limited driving experience.  
This can result from high-risk behavior behind the wheel. Midland County teenagers are involved in two types of accidents more than 
others – Rear-end accidents and single car accidents. Rear-end accidents are ALWAYS your fault – in other words . . . you will always 
be ticketed.  The truth is, if you leave enough distance between you and the car in front of you, you will have enough time to stop – 
EVEN if you are caught off guard.  So please don’t tailgate! Single car accidents are most often caused by speeding or by leaving the 
roadway and overcorrecting.  Project 111 wants you to know that speeding is one of the leading causes of death for teen drivers.  And 
most often- it really doesn’t get you where you’re going faster. Some of the other biggest risks to teen drivers are fatigue, night driving, 
drugs and alcohol, and distracted driving. Stay safe Chemics! Project 111 cares. 

 

ACTIVITIES: 
Best of luck to our Girls Varsity Swim team as they are competing at the SVL Prelims at SVSU today! Good luck Chemics!  
 
 

 

 


